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June 2023
When we enter July there will be further activities happening within school for Year 6 to prepare them for moving onto Secondary school. We will share these details via other letters and emails closer to the time. 

If your child will be visiting their secondary school for a transition day (Hounslow schools often run theirs on the same date) please inform the school office ahead of time. 

Reading Books: 
Please continue to encourage your child to talk about the material they are reading and to write their own comments in their reading records. It is important that our Year 6s understand that they need to continue completing their homework, including reading records. This will also help prepare them for homework deadlines in secondary school.
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PE:
Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit in school for the start of each half term.  Earrings must not be worn for PE. Pupils must be able to remove earrings independently. 

We will be doing Cricket outside in PE this half term so we recommend children bring a water bottle and cap to wear on hot days. They should have black shorts and a white t-shirt as well as suitable trainers or plimsolls. Please do not send leggings in for your child to wear as this is not part of the PE kit.
Both classes have PE on Tuesdays. 

Learning at Home: 
Children will be set regular Maths and spelling homework. Please see the school website for further ideas and games to support your child’s learning at home.

We are available briefly at the end of each day after we have dismissed our classes. We can also be contacted via the school email, which is: 
office@stpauls.hounslow.sch.uk

Thank you,
Mrs Little and Mr Johnston















Dear Parents,

We hope you enjoyed your break and you all managed to enjoy a well-earned rest. We cannot believe we are now in the final half term of the school year, and your child’s last half term in primary school! We have lots of enjoyable activities and learning planned. 

Our Learning this term: 
Please see the Yearly Curriculum Overview for more specific details about our learning this half term.

In topic this half term we will exploring a history-based unit on the Mayan Empire. It is a fantastic civilisation to learn about and we are sure the children will enjoy it.  

Educational Visits:
We are looking forward to a performance from the Globe Players for the Juniors on 19th June- a separate letter about this will be sent home soon. 

Mr Wright has organised a very special one-off trip for Years 5 and 6 on Friday 30th June to Calshot Activity Centre. This is likely to be an experience many children have not had before. A letter about this visit will be sent out soon giving more details. 

Important dates:

Friday 9th June- INSET DAY- School closed

Tuesday 13th June- Class Photographs

Wednesday 21st June- Make Music Day

Tuesday 27th June- KS2 Sports Day

Friday 30th June- Calshot Activity Day

Monday 10th July- Parents Celebration Evening

Wednesday 19th July- Year 6 Leavers Service- 2pm

Friday 21st July- End of term- early closure
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